
 
TO:  Board of Trustees/Dr. Randy McCoy 
FROM: Nancy Williams McReynolds 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  January 13, 2009 
 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
Donation #2008-2009 – 918 
Description:  Cash $500.00 
Given By:  Scott Reed 
Purpose:  To purchase hand sanitizer & dispensers  
Site:   Carver Elementary 
Presented By: Ms. Britton 
 
Donation #2008-2009 – 919 
Description:  Cash $500.00 
Given By:  Kiwanis Club 
Purpose:  To purchase hand sanitizer and dispensers  
Site:   Joyner Elementary 
Presented By : Ms. Johnson 
 
Donation #2008-2009 – 920 
Description:  Cash $300.00 
Given By:  Croft Institute - NCTA 
Purpose:  For use with Challenge – Sherry Willis  
Site:   Joyner Elementary 
Presented By : Ms. Johnson 
 
Donation #2008-2009 – 921 
Description:  Cash $500.00 
Given By:  Kiwanis Club 
Purpose:  To purchase hand sanitizer & dispensers  
Site:   Milam Elementary 
Presented By: Mr. Beard 
 
Donation #2008-2009 – 922 
Description:  Cash $219.78 
Given By:  Pierce St. PTO 
Purpose:  To purchase digital cameras and flash   
   memory cards 
Site:   Pierce St. Elementary 
Presented By : Dr. Davis 
 
Donation #2008-2009 – 923 
Description:  Cash $500.00 
Given By:  Pierce St. PTO 
Purpose:  To purchase copy paper for school use 
Site:   Pierce St. Elementary 
Presented By : Dr. Davis 


